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Dear Mary,

Thank you so much for your donation of so nice ginseng roots and the Mary ginseng powder to
the University of Western Ontario for our research work.

Making some value — added North American Ginseng is the main purpose of our research. And
such work needs not only the efforts of scientific community but also the cooperation of
industrial and business professionals. During the past few years, you have always been an
active participant and contributor to our ginseng research work. | think such cooperation is
valuable and beneficial for both the scientific and business development of Ontario North
American Ginseng industry.

As to the comparison of your Mary Ginseng with other common Ontario Ginseng, although the
initial tests showed some superior properties of your ginseng, we would like to do some more
work to confirm. We have now collected 5 batches of Ontario Ginseng harvested in 2007 from
different ginseng farms. We need to collect and analyze more samples before getting a
preliminary conclusion. The results of our comparison will be sent to you as soon as we finish
such work.

Thanks again

Sincerely yours

7 Jesse }hﬁ/

Professor and Canada Research Chair

Fellow, Canadian Academy of Engineering
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